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Presidents End of Year Report 2017
Wow, 2017 was an Amazing year for the Red Knights.

At the end of the last few years | would sit and think of the year in review, thinking it was better than
the year before. Well, 2017 was no exception; by far.
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During the Annual Banquet this last year, we chariged the Memorial Presentation to include a photo of
those members that had passed onto Heavens One chapter. A very nice addition, Huge thanks goes
out to all those responsible for getting the pictures into us and to Jack Jarvis for making the touching
presentation video.
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The interim transition of the Quartermaster to Alan Billings at the beginning of 2017 and

final transition of the position in December to Don Moore was very successful on both counts. Thanks
go to Alan for stepping up and filling the interim position when asked and for all your hard work during
the changeovers. Thank also goes to all those that applied for the position. Congratulations to Don
Moore for being appointed as the new QM for the Red Knights Regalia Corp. 2017 also saw a change
in the Grand Tour Chairman. Thank You Emmett Duprey for making yourself available to take on the
interim position and bringing it up to date.
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Red Knights Forever
&
Loyal to our Duty

Chris Gadway



